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September 19, 2016 
  

Public Meeting for Lady’s Island Corridor Plan September 29 
 
Beaufort County and the City of Beaufort are hosting a public information meeting on a corridor plan being 
developed for Lady’s Island.  The roadway corridors being studied include Sea Island Parkway, Sam’s Point 
Road, and Lady’s Island Drive. The purpose of this meeting is to introduce the goals and objectives of the study 
and to allow the public an opportunity to share their input on how these roadway corridors may be improved.  
The meeting will occur at 6 p.m. on Thursday, September 29, 2016, at Lady’s Island Middle School Lecture 
Theater, 30 Cougar Drive, Beaufort, SC 29907.  For more information, call 843-525-7012.  
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